| AM PROF ALEXANDRE ERLER d’p\l FROM
NATIONAL YANG MING CHIAO TUNG UNIVERSITY

REFLECTING ON THE
RESPONSIBLE USE OF
GENERATIVE Al IN

HIGHER EDUCATION
ON 31 MAY, 2023
e AT 16.00 - 17.15 (UTC+8)
- e onzoom

This seminar will provide a basis for
critical reflection on the use of these

new tools in higher education, Q
including the rationales given for
limiting their use, the feasibility of
doing so, and the prospects for
Incorporating those tools into

academic practice in a responsible
manner.
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